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                                               Shine Brighter Here 

Emergency Meeting of the Hendrum EDA

Monday, January 14, 2013
Hendrum Professional Building Board Room

Chairman Kolness called the emergency meeting of the Hendrum EDA to order at 7:00 P.M.  Board members present: P. Dukleth, J. Kolness, M. Smart, and S. Tommerdahl.  Also Present: N. Kjersten, Secretary-Treasurer; K. Kjersten, Council Member; J. Johnson, Maintenance Supervisor; and 

Randall Steen, City Resident. Absent: M. Alm, A. Nelson, and M. Person. 

Randall Steen explained to the EDA board that he would like to move a flood buyout house from Georgetown to an empty lot in Hendrum.  The house needs to be moved by April.  Steen stated that he gutted the basement of the house in preparation for the move.  Discussion took place on cutting down trees to get the house onto the property located at 360 Rice Street South and also on the timelines to get the project done.
S. Tommerdahl stated that Carla Torgerson would be painting the lobby , bathroom and front office over the weekend.  Discussion took place on how the flooring would be replaced in all areas except the City Office and the Board Room.

Chairman Kolness recessed the meeting at 7:21 P.M.

Tuesday, January 24, 2013 – Chairman Kolness called the recessed emergency meeting back to order at 5:30 P.M.  Board members present: P. Dukleth, J. Kolness, M. Person, M. Smart, and S. Tommerdahl.  Also Present: N. Kjersten, Secretary-Treasurer; and C. Johannsen, Mayor. Absent: M. Alm, and A. Nelson.

Discussion took place on how the EDA needs to hold a Public Hearing for the transfer of land.  Steen’s house would be moved between February 12 – February 13, 2013.  Discussion took place.  A public hearing will be held on February 11, 2013.
MOTION:  S. Tommerdahl moved, seconded by M. Smart to publish the public hearing notice in the Norman County Index.  Aye : Dukleth, Kolness, Person, Smart, and Tommerdahl.  Nay : None.  Absent : M. Alm, and A. Nelson.
Discussion took place on the flooring of the Professional Building.
Having no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:00 P.M.

The above minutes are unofficial until approved at the next regular meeting of the Hendrum EDA on 

February 11, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole R. Kjersten

EDA Secretary-Treasurer
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